
Steven Kolberg 

Hi Sameer, 

  

Just need to touch base with you before Saturday to confirm final details. I need to know what your technology needs will be throughout the day. 
Please let me know as soon as possible, I need to place a request for I.T. support if you need it. 

  

Our catering department states that you have not made arrangements for food through them.  Therefore, they will not be on the premises on Saturday. 
The cafeteria will be closed and no food will be available on that day.  

  

Edison representatives Bill Shuluck and Chris Ludvigsen will be on campus Saturday.   

  

Looking forward to hearing from you soon. Have a wonderful and successful event!  

  

Thank you,  

  

Tami Holliday 

  

  

  

 

  

Tami Holliday 

  

Auxiliary Services Specialist/Facility Rentals 

Office Of Financial Services 

Edison State College 

From:  Tamara Holliday Sent: Wed 9/29/2010 10:16 AM

To:  'fmhsmodelun@aol.com'

Cc:  William Shuluk; Christopher Ludvigsen; Judith Pultro; 'wusong101@gmail.com'

Subject:  Model UN 

Attachments: 



8099 College Parkway 

Fort Myers, Florida 33919 

Phone (239) 433-6900 

Fax       (239) 489-9399 

tholliday1@edison.edu 

  


